
From: Jeanette Lipsey <Jeanette.Lipsey@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 3:54 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: U.S. Travel IPW Opening Event 

  

Steve, 

  

I represented the CDA at the opening event on Sunday, June 15.  As part of the Choose Chicago 

agreement, CDA was a sponsor of U.S. Travel’s IPW conference, the world’s leading inbound travel trade 

show.  

  

Thank you, 

  

  

Jeanette Lipsey 

Executive Administrative Assistant II 

Office of the Commissioner 

 

10510 W. Zemke Road 

Chicago, IL 60666 

Telephone: (773) 462-7116 

Email: Jeanette.Lipsey@cityofchicago.org 

  

  

Visit us at flychicago.com 

Contact us at aviation@flychicago.com 
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